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I am a motorcyclist in support of SB422, under certain conditions it is much safer for 

motorcycles to be able to travel between lanes traffic, it reduces the chance of being 

rear ended and pinned between vehicles by inattentive or impatient drivers during 

heavy traffic or when coming to a stop at an intersection, as well as aiding in reducing 

congestion by moving people more efficiently and in a timely manner to their 

destination.  

 

Please support SB 422. 

Thank You 


